(Extract from ACC Dublin 1973 Report)

ANGLICAN/ROMAN CATHOLIC CONVERSATIONS
The ARCIC Statement on the Eucharist

The Council received the Agreed Statement on Eucharistic
Doctrine of the Anglican/Roman Catholic International Commission
(ARCIC). The reactions of all the member Churches will be taken
into account by ARCIC in any revised version of the Statement,
Attention is drawn to the recent publication of the background

documents to the Statement (e.g. in "One in Christ", June 1973).

The Council wishes to record its satisfaction with the work

of ARCIC; and looks forward to the prospect of an Agreed Statement

on the Ministry in the near future.

RESOLUTION 5: ARCIC STATEMENT ON THE EUCHARIST

The Council welcomes the ARCIC Agreed Statement on Eucharistic

Doctrine. It recommends the Statement to the consideration of all

member Churches and asks those Churches which have not already

reported their response to the Secretary Genmeral to do so.




